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27th November, 2023 
 

Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day  
 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
On Wednesday 6th December, we will be holding our annual Christmas Lunch for children 
and staff. 
 
School uniform is not required, and children can come to school in their own clothes or 
their Christmas jumpers.  There is no charge for this.  Unfortunately, due to strict allergy 
regulations we will not be inviting parents to this event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Sharon Longmire 
 
Mrs S Longmire 
School Business Manager 


